
Uon Thanks All 5th Open Day Participants

The 5th University of Nairobi Open Day ended successfully. The event, which commenced on
May 8th to 10th at the Great Court- Main Campus, was meant to create an open forum of
interaction between the University and its clients and inform the public on programmes and
services offered by the University.

Various stakeholders, among them prospective students, parents, alumni, sponsors, government
and members of the public were present. This was the fifth time the event is being held since the
concept was pioneered in 2008. Such prestigious events open up the University to public scrutiny
and provide a channel for public feedback.

We greatly thank and acknowledge all those who participated and made this experience a
success.


